

TOWN OF TRURO

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666 Tel: (508) 487-2702 Fax: (508) 487-2762

MEMORANDUM

Date:

April 21, 2004

From:

Board of Selectmen

To:

Truro Recycling Committee

Copy:

Town Administrator

Board of Health

Subj:

Revised Charge to the Truro Recycling Committee

In accordance with the Truro Town Charter, paragraphs 6-4-4 and 6-4-6, the Board of Selectmen have unanimously voted to enact the following revised charge:

TRURO RECYCLING COMMITTEE

The Truro Recycling Committee shall be comprised of five (5) members, appointed by the Board of Selectmen to serve staggered terms of three (3) years, plus one alternate member, who shall be appointed annually.

Other charges include:

- 1. To promote to the maximum extent possible recycling and composting in Truro.
- 2. To help educate the citizens of Truro about recycling, composting, reuse, and the reduction and efficient management of the solid waste stream.
- 3. To promote education about hazardous substances, especially means of avoiding their use, and safe methods of disposing of hazardous household waste; and to publicize and otherwise assist in the periodic, incrementally benign collection and safe disposal of such wastes.

Truro Recycling Committee Charge April 21, 2004

- 4. To stay abreast of developments in municipal solid waste disposal.
- 5. To make reports and recommendations on the preceding matters to the Board of Selectmen and, when relevant, to the Board of Health.

Sally Sears Mack, Chairwoman

Christopher R. Lucy, Vice Chairman

Lloyd Frase, Clerk

Harold A. Eastman

Paul A Asher

Board of Selectmen Town of Truro